
 
 
 
 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REDISTRICTING 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Chapter 11, 15.2-2204 of the Code of Virginia as amended, 

and the Northumberland County Emergency Ordinance addressing Continuity of Operations 

during the Coronavirus (Covid-19) Pandemic,  that the Northumberland County Board of 

Supervisors will hold a public hearing on March 10, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Northumberland 

County Courts Building at 220 Judicial Place adjacent to the Sheriff’s Office in Heathsville, VA 

in order to consider an amendment to Chapter 9 of the Northumberland County Code (Elections 

Districts and Precincts) to reestablish boundary lines for election districts and precinct 

boundaries.  The proposed Redistricting Plan will affect all the Election Districts but not the 

current polling places.  The Proposed Redistricting Plan and any alternate plan will be 

considered for adoption at this meeting.  A map of the Proposed Redistricting Plan is on the 

county website; www.co.northumberland.va.us or on file at the County Administrator’s Office 

in the Old Courthouse in Heathsville, Virginia.  A copy of the proposed districts map can be 

emailed to you in a JPEG format by emailing a request to ltadlock@co.northumberland.va.us 

All written comments should be received by the County Administrator’s Office prior to 

the meeting.  For further information concerning this redistricting plan, contact the County 

Administrator’s Office at the Old Courthouse in Heathsville, VA (804-580-7666 or email 

ltadlock@co.northumberland.va.us).  If you are physically disabled, hearing or visually 

impaired and need assistance with this hearing, please call Stevie Conaway at 804-580-8910 

(Voice) or Via the Virginia Relay or TDD for assistance. 

 

Northumberland County Board of Supervisors 

By: E. Luttrell Tadlock, County Administrator 

 


